

BISHOP GARRIGA MIDDLE PREPARATORY SCHOOL WEEKLY NEWSLETTER

May 29, 2017



Memorial Day: There is no school on Monday, May 29 in observance of Memorial Day. Classes resume on Tuesday, May 30.

<u>Dress Code:</u> Tuesday and Wednesday will be Spirit Days. Students may wear any BG shirt, regular fit blue jeans, black belt, closed-toe tennis shoes, and socks.

<u>Textbooks</u>: Your child's textbooks were collected along with study guides before taking final exams. Any lost or damaged textbooks must be paid for in the Finance Office to receive a final report card.

<u>Medication</u>: Any medication that was left in the office for your child needs to be picked by June 8 or it will be disposed of. Please contact <u>Ms. Moreno</u> if you have any questions.

Field Day: Tuesday, May 30 will be a Field Day for 6th and 7th graders. Dismissal will be at 3:30 p.m. The only hot lunch option on this day will include Pepperoni pizza, chips, and a drink for \$5 CASH ONLY. Students are welcome to bring their own lunch.

<u>Last Day of School:</u> Wednesday, May 31 will be the last day of school for the 2016-2017 school year. An Awards Assembly will be held for the 6th and 7th graders at 11:30 a.m. in the Kenedy Center/Gym. Classes will be dismissed at 12:15 p.m. Extended Care will <u>not</u> be available on this day. Happy Summer!

Summer Office Hours: Beginning on Monday, June 5 the office will be open Monday-Thursday from 9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. The office will be closed on Fridays.

<u>Birthday Wishes:</u> The BGMPS faculty, staff, and administration extend birthday wishes to the following student who will be celebrating a birthday this week:

May 31 – Ara Garner and Andres Ortiz – 6th graders

June 3 – Josh Mora – 8th grader

We wish these fine young people a wonderful birthday celebration and ask that God grant them many more years of excellent health of mind, body, and spirit. Enjoy your special day!

"Rejoice to the extent that you share in the sufferings of Christ, so that when His glory is revealed you may also rejoice exultantly." ~ 1 Peter 4:13

Special Announcement

Parents/Guardians, please be aware of the fact that students will not be able to take their final exams if all finances – tuition, fees, service hours, fund raising commitment, etc. – are not current. If you are experiencing a problem with your financial commitment to our school, please contact our school's Finance Office.